
Minutes 
February 18, 2015 

 

Meeting opened at 6:30 p.m.  Clem, Penny and Chris were present. 

 

Minutes from the previous meeting were reviewed and accepted. 

 

Public Feedback:  Jean Bourg would like to have short bios of the two Selectmen candidates to 

post on the website. 

 

Jean suggested that the town buy a new .org or  .gov domain name for the future Unity website.  

She said that govoffice.com is a website builder and content management system that a lot of 

towns in Maine use. 

 

New Business: 

Selectmen discussed the UBR letter regarding their past TIF funds.  Selectmen would like to “put 

a period” on the discussion.  They will draft a letter to be sent to the UBR board.   

 

Selectmen discussed the UBX initiative for advertising in the Free Press newspaper. 

 

Selectmen discussed the proposal from B&D Well Drilling for repairs on the town pump.  The 

users will need to meet with the Selectmen to determine if they want the work done and what 

arrangements will be made for payment.  The five users of the town pump are responsible for all 

costs associated with the pump. 

 

Selectmen signed the tax abatement/uncollectible tax for the Bill Smith tax acquired property.  

Selectmen do not plan to put the property out to bid.  They will hold on to the property for future 

use as a utility. 

 

Selectmen want to meet with the chairs of the Land Use Ordinance Committee and the Comp 

Plan Committee prior to another meeting with Chris Huck from KVCOG.   

 

Selectmen will contact the Waldo County Wood Bank to see if they will be willing to take the 

unwanted roadside wood when trimming and brush cutting begin this spring.   

 

Meeting adjourned. 

 
 


